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Neighborhood Block Party
Saturday August 16th!
All neighbors invited! Join in on fun,

food, and games for the whole family.
Saturday August 16th

4-7pm at Quarnberg Park
Hot dogs, chips, and drinks provided.

Sides to share are welcome!

Open space, 
a heritage 
worth

preserving

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their effort to share vital information with residents in order to o
create a more informed public. However, the information provided and the opinions and views expressed in Neighborhood

Association newsletters or other documents do not necessarily represent the position of the City of Vancouver, nor does the City
determine whether the information published is accurate or appropriate. Printed by the City of Vancouver Office of Neighborhoods. 

Join the email
list!

Stay up to date on the
neighborhood. Email

cpna.vancouver@gmail.com
or scan the QR code.

City Zoning Updates

In order to comply with state law, and address
housing and other community needs, the City
of Vancouver is exploring new zoning options.
Learn about the potential options for Central
Park by scanning the QR code and share your
feedback with the city by September 8th.

RSVP requested to adjust for food.
RSVP by emailing

cpna.vancouver@gmail.com or
scanning the QR code above.



Want to see your pet featured in an
upcoming newsletter? 

Email cpna.vancouver@gmail.com
to request the form or scan the QR

code below!
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Pet Spotlight: 
Moses

August 16th
Neighborhood Block Party
4-7pm @ Quarnberg Park

September 13th
Peace & Justice Fair

 9am-3pm @ Esther Short Park

September 30th
CPNA Meeting

6pm @ the Portal Cafe
 

Moses, who also goes by Dennis
the Menace or Mo-Me, is a rescue
from Houston that now lives in our
Central Park Neighborhood. While
he loves his blue chuck-it ball, he
was recently caught trying to steal
a new toy at Petsmart. If he had to
work instead of play, it would be
as a Hall Monitor, since he loves
supervising everyone around him.
Say hi next time you see him
around!
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Upcoming
Community Events


